CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06022-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:25 AM

To: ‘Miller, Beverly'

Subject: RE: FPL Service Docket Number160021-E1
Dear Ms. Miller,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Miller, Beverly [mailto:bmiller@sfwmd.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:53 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Service Docket Number160021-E1

To whom it may concern, my name is Beverly and Tod Miller, 8472 Pinto Drive Lake Worth, Florida 33467. |am totally
against any increased payment to FPL. | am a taxpayer in the state of Florida and a user of FPL services at the above
address.

When does it all stop, when everyone including FPL sucks the middle class people dry. STOP this increase now...I do not
want to be a part of this action. FPL seems to think that we the taxpayers need to go along with their raking of the
middle class, please stop this from happening.

I've worked 30 years in public service and we the middle class never seem to get ahead. When we think we are, boom
increases are forced upon us. Please listen to the people and not the lobbyist, please just do the right thing this time

and agree with the people who are against any increase.

Thank you

We value your opinion. Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the
District by clicking on this link.
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